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City of Detroit  

 
  

JAMES E. TATE JR. 

CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT PRO-TEMPORE  

DISTRICT 1   

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Jay Rising, Chief Financial Officer, Office of the Chief Financial Officer  

THRU: Budget, Finance, and Audit Standing Committee 

FROM:  Council President Pro Tempore James E. Tate Jr. 

DATE: Thursday, November 14, 2024 

RE: Commercial Demolitions Using American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) Funds - Additional 

Questions 

 

 

Please research the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds Final 

Rule (SLFRF) and any other U.S Department of Treasury federal regulations to determine if, after 

2026, any funds used for commercial demolition can be recouped and deposited into the General 

Fund or if those funds are required to be sent back to the U.S Department of Treasury.  

 

Please work with the Law Department in your analysis.  

 
If there are any questions, please contact my Policy Analyst, Jai Singletary, at 

jai.singletary@detroitmi.gov.   

Thank you, 

CC: Mr. Malik Washington, Mayor’s Office 

   Atty. Graham Anderson, Law Department 
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